
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
20th November 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Please could you inform your son/daughter that for the duration of the Mock Examinations and up 
to the Christmas break there will be no P6 sessions with effect from Monday 23rd November. 
These will resume in January with targeted interventions for some students and they will be 
structured differently. Once the analysis of the mock results is completed in December and January 
the structure of the P6 intervention/support will be determined and details will be sent to students 
and parents. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr J S Morgan 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Your Word is a lamp for my feet and a light on my path.  (Psalm 119, vs 105) 


